
LONG BRANCH PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
AHERA MANAGEMENT PLAN ANNUAL NOTIFICATION 

2010/2011 SCHOOL YEAR 
 
The Long Branch Public Schools notifies all parents, students, employees and staff that the 
activities required by the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) 40 CFR, Part 
763.93 have been fulfilled.  These requirements include the Three Year Re-inspection and 
assessments of the asbestos containing materials located within the facilities utilized by the Long 
Branch Public Schools.  A copy of the updated AHERA Management Plan document is currently 
available for review at the Administrative Offices.  Please direct any further questions to Mrs. 
Ann Degnan at 732-571-2868 Ext. 40700. 
 
*This notification should be placed in a school news letter, in the local newspaper, or distributed to all employees, 
staff and occupants at the beginning of each calendar year. 


